The Eddyville-Blakesburg-Fremont Community School District Board of Directors met at the district office on August 22, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. for a work session. Board members present: Dan Hulbert, Mike Mayberry, Rena Shepherd, Doug Brinegar, Bruce Severson, Dave Friedman, and Mark Haselhuhn.

President Hulbert called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. The Board toured the Jr/Sr high school and arrived back at the district office at 7:25. After discussing the observations from the tour, Superintendent Cook discussed the Board Approved PPEL (Physical Plant and Equipment Levy) and the proposed Voted PPEL. The Board plans to appoint the PPEL Committee at the September 19 regular board meeting. Priorities for the committee will be determined by the Board. Other items discussed: Board members will work one evening volunteering time to help engineer the Cup Put Ins into the fence. School supplies were also addressed. In addition, the Board would like to tour all buildings. Superintendent Cook recommended the following dates: October 17, Fremont Elementary; December 19, Blakesburg Elementary; and February 13, Eddyville Elementary.

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m.	
Dan Hulbert	Susan Bayer
Board President	Board Secretary